
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: January 11, 2023
From: Shelbea MacLennan, Assistant  Director
cc: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director

Keith Daye, ASAA Wrestling Commissioner
Re: 2023 ASAA Rural Wrestling Championship Location

ASAA Member Schools,

Due to unforeseen circumstances Roland Michener, Slave Lake has had to withdraw from hosting

the 2023 ASAA Rural Wrestling Championships. In order to keep this championship on the

rotation schedule, St. Joseph Catholic High School, Grande Prairie has been approved by the

Executive Committee to be the 2023 ASAA Rural Wrestling Host. The date of this championship

will still be February 24th & 25th, 2023.

Due to this last minute change, the tournament chairs at St. Joseph Catholic High School, Grande

Prairie are working diligently to finalize championship information. The Championship website

will be updated shortly as more information is made available.

If you have any questions please contact Shelbea MacLennan shelbea@asaa.ca.
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